Good Evening Bullard High School Students a Parents,

Principal Alvarado here with reminders for returning of materials for Seniors, Senior check out, graduation, an update on face masks, and information on 9th-11th grade finals and school material return.  Please know this entire message will be posted on our Bullard High School website.

Returning of materials for Seniors:
Cohort C Seniors can return all materials on June 1 from 7:30 am - 4:00 pm, and Cohort A Seniors can return all materials from 12:00-4:00 pm on June 1 as well.  Additionally, all outstanding fines should be paid in the finance office at this time. Students can check their fines in Destiny, directions are located on the Bullard High website under the students tab. It is called “Senior Destiny Instructions”.

Senior Check Out:
Seniors who have turned in all materials, paid all fines and passed all required classes to graduate will be given their cap and gown, diploma and other senior goodies at senior check out on June 4.  Senior check out will be held in the cafeteria. Seniors with last names A-L check out from 8:00 am - 10:45 am and Senior students with last names M-Z will have their check out from 12:00 pm - 2:45 pm.  Again, Senior Check out will occur on June 4, 2021.

Graduation: 
Graduation practice will be June 9 at 9am at the Paul Paul Theater at the Fresno Fairgrounds, students will receive their graduation tickets at this time and finally, our graduation ceremony will be June 9 at 7:30pm. 

Face Masks:
Beginning this week, students are permitted to not wear face masks while outside, however, face masks are still required to be worn while indoors.

9th – 11th grade Finals and school material return dates:

Freshmen, Sophomores, and Juniors please know your finals and school material return dates will occur the last week of school.  More information and details will be communicated later this week.

Thank you, have a great Monday evening and Go Knights!
